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Brackett St Vet Clinic Sign

3 messages

Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov> Thu, Jun 16, 2016 at 3:33 PM
To: Ron Nevers <ron@signconceptsmaine.com>

Hi Ron,
| am finally getting this permit application, very sorry for the delay. We are swamped yet again!

Quick question, in the application the height of the new sign is listed as "6 feet" - is this just the height above the fence,
or the height from the ground? | need the measurement from the ground, total height from grade is supposed to be 16
feet or less. Not sure what the current sign's height is.

Also, | noticed the Certificate of Liability that was submitted expired in Nov 2015. Could you ask them to get a new one
from their insurance agent and e-mail it to me?

Thanks for your patience as always,
Chris

Chris Stacey - Zoning Specialist
Department of Permitting & Inspections
City of Portland

389 Congress St.

Portland, ME 04101

(207) 874-8695
cstacey@portlandmaine.gov

Ron Nevers <ron@signconceptsmaine.com> Thu, Jun 16, 2016 at 4:02 PM
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>
Cc: Daniel Emma - Cell <daniel@signconceptsmaine.com>

Daniel,

Can you email an updated COI to Chris at the City of Portland? I've cc'd her in this email so you will have her email.
Thanks

Ron

Sent from my iPhone
[Quoted text hidden]

[Quoted text hidden]

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few
exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public
and/or the media if requested.

Ron Nevers <ron@signconceptsmaine.com> Thu, Jun 16, 2016 at 4:03 PM
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Chris,

It's the height above the 4' fence

https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui=2&ik=9fa874736b&view=pt&search=inbox&th=1555ab44f0d2a97c&sim|=1555ab44f0d2a97c&sim|=1555acf492ea7eb38&siml=1... 1/2
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Thanks

Ron
Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 16, 2016, at 3:33 PM, Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:

[Quoted text hidden]

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few
exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public
and/or the media if requested.
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